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Dear Families,  

 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS  
 
As December approaches, we wanted to let you know how we will be celebrating in school this year. 
 
 Christmas Cards – Monday 5th December  
We will once again have our Christmas Post Box in Reception from Monday 5th December for 
children to post their cards to their friends. Please ensure that cards have full names and classes on. 
Helpers from each class will take turns to sort and deliver the cards to classes. We are not able to 
provide class lists.  
 
Christmas Lunch & Festive Tops – Thursday 8th December 
We will have our usual scrumptious Christmas Lunch and Festive Tops Day on Thursday 8th 
December. Lunches must be pre-ordered in advance by Thursday 24th Nov so that the Kitchen can 
ensure enough food for the day. Children will not be able to request a lunch in class on the day. 
Children are encouraged to wear their Christmas tops with their usual uniform (no charge).  
 
Friends Christmas Fair – Friday 9th December 
Please join us for the Friends Christmas Fair, from 2pm. 
There will be lots of craft stalls, games, 50/50 Raffle, candy floss, refreshments, outside stallholders 
and even a grotto where you can meet a VIP!  
 
Children from Oak and Willow Class will need to be collected by parents at 2pm, from Willow Class, 
as they need to be accompanied to visit the Christmas Fair. If you are unable to attend the Christmas 
Fair with your child they can be collected from Willow Class at the usual 3:15pm finish time. 
 
Carol Concert – St Mary’s Church - Tuesday 13th December 1:45pm  
Please join us as the children recite poetry and sing festive songs at St. Mary’s Church.  
Children will walk back to school with school staff afterwards and then can be picked up from the 
playground. Those that walk home can walk from school as usual.  
If you are unable to attend the service and collect your child, once it has finished, your child will stay 
in school until the usual pick up time. (There will be no after school clubs that week) 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Louise Jackson. 
Executive Headteacher. 
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